

NEWSLETTER

MAKE IT A DATE!

OUR FIRST ANNUAL CASINO NIGHT!



FRIDAY, MAY 4TH, 2012 7:00-11:00PM EAGLEBROOK COUNTRY CLUB

WE ARE VERY EXCITED TO ANNOUNCE OUR FIRST ANNUAL CASINO NIGHT TO BENEFIT CAMPTON UNITED SOCCER CLUB

\$50.00 PER PERSON
INCLUDES SCRUMPTIOUS HORS D'OEUVRES
& CASH BAR



RESERVATIONS ONLY: TRACEY BRICKER

TBRICKER7@GMAIL.COM

(740) 816 6519

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES AVAILABLE

MAY 25TH THROUGH MAY 28TH

NINTH

ANNUAL

Social Network

Since introducing our Campton United Soccer Club official Facebook page and Twitter account, we have seen an increased number of fans and followers. This has been an awesome tool for our coaches and club staff to keep all members and fans updated on events in and out of the area. Our latest trip to Las Vegas with Boys and Girls teams was followed closely by many of our members who were not able to make the trip. The continued live feeds and updates our staff plugged in as the event went on kept everyone in the loop. On behalf of Campton United Soccer Club, we would like to thank all those who support us on our social network pages and we are committed to always keeping you up to date when you aren't able to make it

Campton United Soccer Club

to some of the away events.





MESSAGE FROM THE BOYS DIRECTORS





In Futsal, our players benefit from a free environment that encourages creativity with the ball in tight.

spaces!

Over our winter training season, Futsal has become a great resource for our members. For the players, it requires quick decision making and actions, allows more touches on the ball under game conditions, and offers the players constant pressure with which to learn from. We have seen great increases in playmaking ability as well as creativity. Players are less stressed in tighter spaces while being under more pressure and having less time to operate. PERFECT!!

While soccer is a team sport, the team is made up of individuals. Those individuals that consistently and constantly work hard towards making improvements in their ability to control the ball are the reason we can and will be

successful as individuals, teams, and a club.

As we start to move our training and thought process from indoor to outdoor, we look forward to seeing the creative flair that so many of us have enjoyed over the past few months in Futsal to carry over to outdoor. For some of us, (U9,U10) we are only adding one player so it should translate very well! In addition, the amount of touches on the ball over the winter season should affect our ability to play the game in an especially positive way. Good luck to all of our teams with the start of the new spring season!

Our Spring season is closing in. Please make sure to check with your Team Coordinator what tournaments your child is expected to participate in with his/her team.

BREAKING DOWN THE FUTSAL ACTION!

Defenders have to act quick in tight spaces, exchanging positions and quick transition is key!

Smaller numbers allow for more touches on the ball.

The Unit of 6 players isencouraged to play as a group and instruct each other for movement.



Players have to transition more often because of the tight space and quickness of play.

players are encouraged to be as creative as possible with the ball. Getting out of tight spaces with moves is magical!

The heavy, dense, no bounce ball forces proper striking technique and better control of a smaller size ball.

HAVE YOU SEEN OUR NEW WEBSITE?

WWW.CAMPTONUNITED.COM



MESSAGE FROM THE GIRLS DIRECTORS

This year has marked a big milestone for the Senior Girls Program at Campton United Soccer Club. As many of you know, our girls program has been quite prolific at the younger ages while struggling to field teams at the Senior Level(U15 and older). This year we had 2 Under 15 girls teams that competed in league play and tournaments, with both teams showing quite a bit of success. It is that time of year when we turn the girls over to their High School Soccer Teams for the first time. Campton United Soccer Club has 31 players who represent 10 different High Schools. Each of these players has finished the grueling tryout process and placement that takes place at this level. We are excited to say that our girls have showed extremely well! All 31 players made one of their High School teams and to the right is a list of where they stand.

Congratulations to all the girls for their accomplishments & we look forward to seeing all the girls back at Campton United Soccer Club in May when the High School season wraps ups.



Megan A.	Geneva High School	Freshman
Holly B.	Kaneland High School	Junior Varsity
Olivia C.	Batavia High School	Junior Varsity
Izzy C.	St Charles North	Freshman
Maddie C.	St Charles North	Freshman
Darcy C.	St Charles East	Varsity
Courtney D.	Kaneland High School	Varsity
Melanie D.	St Charles East	Freshman
Kathleen D.	St Edwards Catholic	Varsity
Sarah F.	St Charles North	Freshman
Jenna G.	St Charles North	Junior Varsity
Kayley G.	Geneva High School	Freshman
Chelsea G.	St Edwards Catholic	Varsity
Olivia H.	Benet Academy	Freshman
Audrey H.	Rosary	Junior Varsity
Ellen J.	Burlington Central	Varsity
Maddie L.	Geneva High School	Junior Varsity
Lauren M.	St Charles North	Junior Varsity
Emily M.	Wheaton Academy	Varsity
Megan N.	Geneva High School	Junior Varsity
Julia P.	Burlington Central	Varsity
Kayla P.	St Charles East	Freshman
Raine R.	St Charles North	Freshman
Alyssa S.	South Elgin High School	Varsity
Sydney S.	Geneva High School	Freshman
Morgan S.	St Charles North	Freshman
Lia S.	Burlington Central	Junior Varsity
Shelby S.	St Charles North	Varsity
Sydney S.	St Charles North	Freshman
Quincy S.	Geneva High School	Junior Varsity
Taylor VT.	St Francis Catholic	Varsity

GOOD LUCK LADIES!



~ACADEMY PROGRAM~

Campton United's Academy is a seasonal program for ages 5 through 8. It has become integral in developing and preparing players for Club/Travel soccer. The original idea for the Academy Program was to give players, that were identified at Campton's ID Camp, the opportunity to train in a professional environment. The Campton Academy has grown from 12 players in the spring of 2010 to 56 players in the winter of 2011/2012.

The Academy Program is approached as one big TEAM... Players have the opportunity to:

- Train, compete and socialize with a large group of players.
- Build more social skills and develop friendships.
- Compete with and learn from other players of similar age and ability.
- Are placed in an environment that allows them to develop awareness of their "club culture" among different peers with whom they compete.
- No scores, results or standings are kept for the Academy program.
- The focus is on individual development and enjoyment, free from standings and the pressure of results.

Training Philosophy for our Academy Program:

Children should be having fun with the ball. The most fundamental skill in soccer is individual mastery of the ball and the creativity that comes with it. As this skill is mastered, the rest of the game becomes easier. Our training is focused around facilitating the development of the skills necessary to move and control the ball well through a variety of game orientated activities. At this age, the primary goal is to make the players' experience with soccer so enjoyable that when he or she has a choice of activities, he or she will choose to play soccer on his or her own.

~JSA~

(JUNIOR SOCCER ACADEMY)

Campton United is proud to present a Spring Program for players ages 4 thru 10. The Junior Soccer Academy, or JSA, is a program for beginner and/or recreational players, it was designed around the core concept of teaching players comfort and mastery of the ball. At the early levels of youth soccer, ball skills, FUN and experimentation within the game are key to player development. Introduce your player to professional coaching and advanced training ideas that will help your child improve their game. JSA will be starting the first week in April.

For more information on the Academy Program or JSA, or if you know of players ready to take the next step, please contact Chip Lemberg, Director of Academy thru U9 at:

Chip@camptonunited.com (630)461- 6309 www.camptonunited.com

CAMPTONACADEMY

SPRING REGISTRATION



SPACE IS LIMITED



2012



Spring Season Begins April 3, 2012

Chip Lemberg (630) 461-6309 <u>chip@camptonunited.com</u>

